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NEWS FROM OUR CLASSROOMS 

Class 1 have been settling into their 

new class and have been exploring 

new sensory textures.                               

Class 2 have been learning about their 

bodies and the children enjoyed the 

‘Shake your body song’. This week 

Class 3 started a skeleton dance in 

preparation for their story ‘Funny 

bones’.                                                            

All pupils in Class 4 settled in really 

well and enjoyed their sensory story 

‘The magic train ride’.                           

Class 5 have been enjoying their wake 

up and shake up club in the morning, 

moving and grooving to lots of 

different music.                                        

Class 6 have had a settled and lovely 

start to the new school year. They are 

learning topics range from Aladdin, 

The Rainforest and The Vikings.   

Class 7 are enjoying welcoming their 

new students and introducing them to 

all the new activities in the Upper 

school. Next week they will start going 

to West Herts College in preparation 

for their weekly lesson which will start 

later in the term.                                              

In P.E. the lessons have started well 

this term with several classes enjoying 

a movement session and being pirates. 

They have been going through the 

tunnels, up mountains, across swamps 

and rowing across the sea to find the 

treasure.   

DADS CURRY NIGHT                        

Darren (our P.E. teacher) would like to 

invite all Breakspeare Dads and 

Granddads for a social in the form of a 

Curry Night at a local tandoori on 

Friday 2nd October at 7.30pm.               

It would be good to get together and 

then discuss further projects going 

forward once we can establish a core 

group and those who are committed to 

meeting more regularly for different 

events. Please let Darren know if you 

are able to make it asap or at least by 

Friday 18th September by responding 

to his email address:   

darren.white@breakspeare.herts.sch.uk 
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